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Room 633
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Gentlenen:

For the past several years I have been
doing research work on astronomical radio probleams
(see Astrophysical Journal Nov. 1844). Rscently
it hag come to my attention that rsomewhat similar
work ie beinyg done in Austrulia. In order that I
may be informed on thecze mat¥prs I would appreciate
receiving a copy of the following report.

“3olar Radiation at Radio Frequencies and its
Relation to Sunspots® by J.L. Pawsey, R. Paynae-Scott,
L.L. ¥oOready. RFR 24, 16th June 1946

Commonwealth of Australia

Council for Scientific & Induatrial Rsaeuroh

Division of Radio Physios.

If any charge is associated with the above
repors I will be pleaced to remit by check upon
reoc{rt of a bill.

Yours very 3ruly,

Grote Reber



